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Season’s Greetings 
The Advanced Studies in International Children’s Rights Programme wishes our wonderful and growing network a 
peaceful and exciting new year. Warmest regards and best wishes for you, your family and loved ones, and may 2017 
bring continued success and happiness. We truly appreciate your support and engagement in our programme at Leiden 
Law School and hope to continue this cooperation in the future.

New Applications 2017-2018
Applications for the upcoming academic year 2017-2018, commencing in September 2017, are welcome. The programme 
is one full academic year starting each September, and includes courses, seminars and excursions to key institutions and 
children’s rights organisations in the Netherlands, Geneva and elsewhere.

The deadline for non-European applicants is 1 April 2017 and for European applicants 15 June 2017. Please visit: http://
en.mastersinleiden.nl/programmes/international-childrens-rights/en/how-to-apply. For information on scholarship 
possibilities visit this link.

Upcoming Events and News
•	 23-27 January 2017: Regional School ‘Frontiers of Children’s Rights in the ASEAN Region’ in Jakarta, Indonesia.
•	 29-31 March 2017: The Children’s Rights Moot Court 2017 at Leiden Law School.
•	 3-7 July 2017: Summer School ‘Frontiers of Children’s Rights’ at Leiden University. 
•	 The scholarly book ‘The United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child. Taking Stock after 25 Years and 

Looking Ahead’ (edited by T. Liefaard & J. Sloth-Nielsen) has recently been published. 
•	 Check the Leiden Law Blog for interesting blogs of our staff and affiliates.

Programme Director - Prof. Dr. Ton Liefaard, UNICEF Chair in Children’s Rights

Programme Officer - Ms. Esther Uiterweerd

For questions you can contact us via: childrensrights@law.leidenuniv.nl.

****This e-mail is sent to the network of the Department of Child Law, Leiden Law School, Leiden University, The Netherlands. If you no longer wish to receive 
e-mail communication regarding the activities of the Department of Child Law, please send an e-mail to childlaw@law.leidenuniv.nl  ****

Please feel free to share this information within your network.                                
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